
 

 

Proposed Heritage Item 
Item 351 – Schedule 5 (Environmental Heritage) - Marrickville LEP 2011 

 

2, 4, 6, 8, 10 and 12 Warburton Street, Marrickville, 2204 
No. 2- [Lot 4 DP711396], No. 4 – [Lot 3 DP711396], No. 6 –[ Lot 2 DP711396], 

No. 8 –[ Lot 1 DP711396], No. 10 – [Lot 2, DP220068], No. 12 –[ Lot 1, DP220068] 

 
        2-4 Warburton Street, Marrickville 

 
      6-8 Warburton Street, Marrickville 
 

 
10-12 Warburton Street, Marrickville 
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Background Information 

 These proposed heritage properties were built as a group of three pairs of Federation Queen 
Anne style semi-detached houses 

 The semi-detached houses were built in 1914 and originally known as: 

 No. 2 – “Booyong” 

 No.4 – “Kyogle” 

 No. 6 - “Dunnon” 

 No. 8 –“Eltham” 

 No.  10 -  “Casino” 

 The houses are of local historical significance as evidence of the development of the 1907 
Marrickville Station Estate subdivision.  
 

Modifications 

 All 6 properties appear to be relatively intact and any modifications appear to be nominal. 

Statement of Significance 

 The original house names relate to the names of towns and localities in northern NSW; 

 The group of houses are of aesthetic significance as a fine yet modest and very intact group of 
Federation Queen Anne style semi-detached dwellings; 

 The properties are exceptionally intact retaining polychrome brickwork, slate roofs and verandah 
detailing.  
 

Management Recommendations 

 A Heritage Impact Statement is required by Council to accompany any Development 
Application for non-minor work; 

 Further subdivision of the land is discouraged; 

 The overall form of the building, period materials and finishes should be retained and 
conserved; 

 The external surfaces and materials of significant facades (generally, but not limited to, those 
visible from the street or a public place) should be retained, and painted surfaces painted in 
appropriate colours.  

 Any development forward of the building line such as solid fences, high walls or car parking 
structures is strongly discouraged; 

 Single storey extensions will generally be preferred over two-storey forms unless there is a 
sound heritage reason to do otherwise.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 


